May 11, 2004 ROS Meeting report.

The PDCWG has not met since the last ROS meeting.  The PDCWG will meet later this month to develop a “Regulation Control Performance Requirements” for the Texas Nodal markets.  The exact meeting date has not been set.  The PDCWG continues to work with ERCOT evaluating frequency control and ERCOT’s frequency control performance.  No new frequency events have been evaluated since my last report.
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